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Year 13 

A level targets are set using Fisher Family Trust target setting data. This comes from national prior 

attainment data including GCSE results. It is a single grade per subject and is set to be realistic, 

but aspirational. 

The report also contains the teacher’s forecast grade based on the work completed at that point 

and their judgment on the most likely outcome in the final exams. 

PLEASE NOTE: This term Fisher Family Trust changed the target setting process in 

November 2022 due to the changes in national data caused by Covid. We are not yet 

intending to review the targets provided last year, since it would not change the feedback 

teachers provided our students regarding previous assessed work.  It should also be 

noted that the grade boundaries were more challenging in 2023, as the awarding bodies 

matched performance to 2019 pre-pandemic results.  This may make some student 

targets more challenging. 

All Year 13 will have subject targets unless they have transferred to King James’s in Autumn 

2023. 
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